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Secretary of State Unveils New Online Business Dashboard 

The Quickstart application provides valuable information on New Hampshire businesses. 
 

CONCORD, NH (December 5, 2022): The New Hampshire Secretary of State, Corporations 
Division, is pleased to launch its new and improved Quickstart application. This online 
dashboard enables users to learn about the distribution of businesses across the state, review 
business filings, file annual reports, create new businesses and much more. 
 
Since engaging with a new web developer, WSD Digital, in May of 2022, the Secretary of State’s 
Corporation Division has made significant improvements to its online services for businesses. 
With just one click, existing businesses can now file annual reports or obtain a certificate of 
good standing. Users can also access detailed data on active businesses by zip code or county. 
This data is public and provides business development professionals, town managers, local and 
regional planners, as well as elected officials with valuable information about their community. 
 
This successful update of the Quickstart application is the latest in the Secretary of State’s 
proactive efforts to modernize the services it provides to the people of New Hampshire. 
 

David Scanlan, Secretary of State: “Our new dashboard focuses on the user experience and 

now offers a detailed look at the distribution of businesses throughout the state, along with 

data about new business creation and filing activity. This is an enhancement to the many 

technological improvements we have made to NH Quickstart, and our IT infrastructure, in 

2022.” 
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